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Dear Blue Area Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to two important events taking place during Term 6 to 
celebrate the achievements of the children. 
 
To complete our current enquiry ‘How can you feel the force?’ the children will be set the 
challenge of working as part of a team to design and build a game that utilises magnets. 

We would love it if you were able to come into Blue Area on Monday 23rd June between 

2:45pm and 3:15pm to try out your child’s game with them. This will enable the children 
to share their learning with you and you can also help them to evaluate the success of their 
game by completing a review of the game.  
 
 
 
 
 
The second event we would like to invite you to is a short ukulele performance on 

Thursday 10th July at 2:30pm in the school hall. The children have been enjoying weekly 
ukulele lessons throughout Term 5 and these will continue into Term 6 led by Robin Davies. 
This performance will showcase their learning and all children will be taking part. 
 
 
 
We would love to see you at both of these events however we do understand that you have 
extremely busy lives therefore we will endeavour to take plenty of photographs and film 
parts of the performance to post on our Facebook page after the events have taken place. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
Blue Area Team 
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